POGO PRODUCING COMPANY

@

June 22, 1992

0i1 Conservation Division
State of New Mexico

P.0. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mrs. Mae Morgan

RE: Casinghead Gas Overproduction
Loving Delaware, East
Urquidez No. 3, K, 10, 23S, 28E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

This letter is a request to curtail production on the subject well by
50 percent (50%) until the casinghead gas overproduction has been de-

creased to a balanced or underproduction status. We appreciate this
consideration.

Should you have further questions, please feel free to contact the un-
dersigned.

Sincerely,
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Richard L. Wright

Division Operations Supt.
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REQUEST APPROVED
~

Mike Williams ~ Artesia District II
Supervisor
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